



12th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We've had a lovely week in school starting our new themes and welcoming back Mr Parkinson and Coach Gunn too. The children all thoroughly enjoyed their 'Ladies in Pigs' cookery session today. Robin and Little Owl's class made sausage rolls while Swallow class made sausage and bean pasties to take home and enjoy. I hope they tasted as good as they smelt.





In Worship this week the children have been spotting 'Love in Action.'

Some of the children talked about Mummy and Daddy giving each other rings, while another commented on the love shown by staff in Aldi to their customers! I wonder if more LOVE can be spotted over the weekend too.



As you know, we celebrate 6 Christian Values throughout the school year.

These values are explicitly taught in worships each half term and we ask the children to spot the value in action during the week and we choose our VIPs to celebrate this in our Friday celebration assembly.

We would like to align each of our values to both a Bible Story and an inspirational figure who lives the value.

Thinking Mary- love; Rob Burrow and Kevin Sinfield- friendship but we need more.

The children have been tasked with finding stories and we are hoping you and our wider school and Church community will help us too.

We are hoping to have decided these by Easter, so get those thinking caps on- (unusual ones will be very welcomed) Just pop them onto remind or leave an email. Many thanks in advance.

We have some reports of head lice in recent months within school. Please could everyone have a look over the weekend and treat if necessary.

With Warmest Wishes, Mrs Brown.

Diary Dates

Date	Class	Activity	Items Required
15/1/2024	Swallow	PE with Dallam	Outdoor PE Kit
	Robin & Little Owls	PE with Dallam	Outdoor PE Kit
16/1/2024	Swallow	Swimming 12:45-1:15pm	Swimming Kit
18/1/2024	Swallow	PE with Coach Gunn	PE Kit
	Robin & Little Owls	PE with Coach Gunn	PE Kit
	All	Morecambe Football Club Lunch Session	Trainers
	All	After School Club with Coach Gunn	Letter with info sent home
22/1/2024	Swallow	PE with Dallam	Outdoor PE Kit
	Robin & Little Owls	PE with Dallam	Outdoor PE Kit
23/1/2024	Swallow	Swimming 12:45-1:15pm	Swimming Kit

Secret Squirrel News

This week in Robin class we have been making lots of things with sticks, we made dens and shelters and have been doing some quite hard maths. We also learnt the "G" sound in music.

Swallows have been learning more about space and working with negative numbers. We have enjoyed having Coach Gunn back in school and table tennis with Mr Parkinson was fun.

Love from Grace and Tallulah

